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Children and staff are back on Monday 7th June 

Enjoy the half term break! 
 

STARTING MONDAY 7TH JUNE – ALL CHILDREN are going to be using the same session times! 

Morning Drop off  8:30am 

Morning pick up      11:30am 

Lunch Club   11:30am-12:30pm 

Afternoon drop off 12:30pm 

Afternoon pick up 15:30pm 

We still require parents/carers to social distance at the gate and wear a face covering.   

The children will be met by the usual staff and lined up in their groups to be taken round at 8:40am. 

The drop off time is still limited to 10 minutes because we are not mixing with the school children. 

 

September 2021 – An email has been sent out for those with children who are with us in September 

to request the preferred sessions.  If you have trouble with the form please send a message via email 

with your September request.  Your session request must be returned by Monday 7th June 2021. 

 

Raising funds for preschool 
 

Amazon Wish List - Here at Little Gregs we are privileged to teach your children and it is very 

appreciated that you as parents and carers on occasion wish to show your thanks.  Although the 

chocolates and wine are lovely the staff have put together some items that would be appreciated at pre-

school by both the staff and children.  The following link takes you to our Amazon wish list.  When a 

purchase is made, the goods are sent direct to us at preschool and you can remain anonymous if you wish. 

This is hopefully providing you the parent, options that will provide wanted/needed items for Little 

Gregs.          https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2CDHO26F7EFKF?ref_=wl_share  

 
Online Shopping – By going through the links below when using the internet to shop, any purchase you 

make will raise funds for Little Gregs with no extra cost to you.   

 

The Giving Machine – https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/little-gregs-pre-school-267108  

 

Amazon Smile – https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1124184-0   

 

Clothing Collection - By the main school gate there is a blue clothing collection bank.  Here at Little 

Gregs we do get a percentage of the income from this.  Please remember if you have clothing that is still 

of good quality, you can bag it up and bring it any time when school is open. 
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Hot lunch menu 
You may order a hot lunch on the day, at the gate or email your choice for the week by 9am Monday.    

Nature Nursery – We are continuing our nature nursery adventures on a Wednesday morning.  Please 

remember to bring a change of clothes for your child as the area can still be muddy. They will continue 

to go out no matter what the weather. 

Tapestry – Do not forget that you can also post on Tapestry what your children are doing at home. 

 

Child’s Name should be on all belongings including lunch boxes and bottles must have your child’s 

name on them.   We have a STRICT NO NUTS POLICY. 
Grapes should be cut in half from top to bottom to reduce the choking hazard. 

All children should have a named pair of wellies they can leave here. 

Spare Clothing - We are always in need of spare clean clothing for children from 2-4 years.  Socks 

and underwear or clothing we would appreciate any donations.  Remember to return clothing that 

children borrow. 

Health Checklist 
Symptoms of coronavirus in children 

The main symptoms of coronavirus are: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot, for more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours (continued)       

 a loss or change to sense of smell or taste – this means they cannot smell or taste 

anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

What to do if your child has symptoms 

If your child has any of the main symptoms of coronavirus: 

1. Get a test as soon as possible.  Call 119 and follow the directions. 

2. Stay at home and do not have visitors until you get the test result – only leave your home 

to have a test. 

Anyone you live with, and anyone in your support bubble, must also stay at home until you get 

the result. 

Dates for Your Diary 
First Day Back After Half Term                      Monday 7th June 2021 

Last Day of Summer Term                               Tuesday 20th July 2021 

Teacher Training Day (closed)         Wednesday 21st July 2021 

Summer Break 2021   

Teacher Training Day (closed)        Thursday 2nd September 2021 

First Day of Autumn term 2021         Friday 3rd September 2021 
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Avenue Road      

     Stratford-upon-Avon                         Website  www.littlegregs.com 

     Warwickshire, CV37 6UZ         Phone 01789 290198  

30 hrs funding for spring term 

Deadline for applying for is 31st December 
Parents need to apply now for 30 hours free childcare forterm (January) 

  

If you are thinking of applying for 30 hours free childcare for next term, you need to 
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